
Lights On Main is a display of live Christmas

trees in downtown Louisville to promote

community and support a good cause. 

Each tree is sponsored by a local corporation,

group or family and has been decorated by its

sponsor or another designated organization. All

funds raised will benefit I Would Rather Be

Reading, a local nonprofit organization focused on

providing equitable access to literacy education.


